
20. MARSHLAND ROAD: PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTION ALTERATION

The Board received a request to approve the installation of a two-hour parking restriction outside
numbers 7 and 11 Marshland Road.

The Area Engineer advised that he had consulted the Burger King, Shell Service Station, the Doctors
and the Physio Clinics. They were all in favour of the restriction.

In relation to the increased parking in Hercules Street, he advised that no complaints had been
received, but if complaints were received, a parking survey would be undertaken.

The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 120 minutes at
any time on the west side of the Marshland Road commencing at a point 19 metres south of the
common boundary of numbers 11 and 7 Marshland Road and extending in a northerly direction for a
distance of 29 metres.


